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SAGE Newsletter
Spring 2023

Happy Spring!
In this edition, we share photos from board member Jason Scott's
February visit to Guyana. Jason was able to meet up with a
number of current SAGE Scholars to chat about their experiences
and answer their questions.   

In addition, we catch up with SAGE graduate Kevin Morgan.
Through his career and volunteerism, Kevin exemplifies SAGE's
core values. 

Board Member-Scholar Meetup
On a recent trip to Guyana, SAGE board member Jason Scott had the
opportunity to meet up with several of our Scholars: Sheldon, Dolly, Mohendra,
and Cassie. Jason enjoyed hearing about the scholars' diverse experiences
and compelling stories. Check out some pictures from the meetup below!
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Kevin Morgan, SAGE Graduate

Catching Up with Kevin Morgan
A 2014 graduate of the University of Guyana, former SAGE Scholar Kevin
Morgan is employed by the Petroleum Division of the Government of Guyana.
Kevin works with a group of petroleum engineers to help regulate the oil and
gas industry at a technical level. As a lawyer who completed his law degree at
the Hugh Wooding Law School in Trinidad and Tobago, Kevin also serves as a
law teacher at President’s College.

He spends his free time volunteering with young people involved in the Golden
Grove Dynamic Football Club, reigning champions of the East Demerara
Football Association. According to Kevin, "We are using the sport as a means to
get youths off the streets, and to otherwise direct their energies positively on
the playfield."  

Kevin embodies many of SAGE's core values as a professional and active
community member. We are honored to have been a part of his journey and
look forward to hearing about his future accomplishments.

Education in Guyana
Interested in keeping up with education news in Guyana? The Ministry of
Education provides regular updates on primary, secondary, and tertiary
education news and developments on its website. 

Support SAGE
Since 2009, SAGE has supported scholars every academic year
at the University of Guyana. To date, 26 deserving students
have received full scholarships to pursue a wide range of majors.

SAGE Scholars are selected based on their academic record and
dedication to making a positive impact in Guyana. Please
consider making a contribution to support our important
work! Click HERE to learn more.
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